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PRIME MINISTER

STATEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER, THE HON P J KEATING MP

WHITE PAPER ON EMPLOYMENT, INDUSTRY AND REGIONAL
DEVELOPMENT

In view of the importance of the Government's forthcoming White Paper on
employment, industry and regional development, I have decided it would be
appropriate for it to be delivered in Federal Parliament.

Accordingly, I shall deliver the statement in Federal Parliament on
Wednesday, May 4, instead of the previously proposed date of April 28.
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April 14, 1994


